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Remote Learning 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As part of our strategy to support teaching and learning for all children, we have put together a 'Remote 
Learning' plan so that all children continue to receive daily education in the case of a local lockdown or 
closure of a 'bubble' due to a confirmed case of Covid-19. 
  
To support us with this, we need to gather some information from all families regarding their accessibility 
to the internet and computer devices should your child have to stay at home. 
 
We would be grateful if you could answer the following questions by Friday 2nd October to enable us to 
ensure that your child continues to receive online teaching and learning should your child be advised to 
remain at home by Public Health England,. 
  
Please complete the short survey below to help up ensure our ‘Remote Learning’ Strategy can be fully 
implemented. 
  
Yours Sincerely 
 
A Done 

Mr A Done  

Head of Teaching & Learning  

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete and return to school. 
 

1. Child Name: __________________________ 
2. Class: ________________________ 
3. Do you have access to a PC, laptop or tablet at home that could be used for remote 

learning? 
                 Yes  [   ]            No [   ] 

4. Do you have access to the internet at home? 
                 Yes  [   ]            No [   ] 

5. Do you have access to a printer that could be used for remote learning? 
                 Yes  [   ]            No [   ] 

 

 
 


